
Reminder: Yearly Eye Care Assessment 

Dear [Patient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. As a valued patient, we would like to remind you that it is 

time for your annual eye care assessment. 

Your eyesight is important to us, and regular check-ups are essential to maintain your eye health. 

During the assessment, we will: 

• Check your visual acuity 

• Examine your eye health 

• Update your prescription if necessary 

Please contact us at [clinic phone number] or [clinic email] to schedule your appointment at your 

earliest convenience. 

Thank you for choosing [Clinic Name] for your eye care needs. We look forward to seeing you 

soon! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Clinic Name] 

[Clinic Address] 


